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On February 6, 2020, American Honda noƟfied NHTSA of a stop sale and safety recall for certain 2018-2020
Odyssey vehicles due to potenƟally damaged power outlet wiring harnesses in the third-row seaƟng
area that could cause a fire.
 
To ensure proper repairs, American Honda stopped the sales of all pre counter-measured 2018-2020
Odyssey (EX-L and higher grades) Floor Wire Harnesses and LeŌ Rear Drain Tubes.  EffecƟve immediately
all dealers that have inventory of the below parts are asked to stop installing and return parts back to
American Honda.
 
Stop Sale and Return Request Affected Part Numbers:
Old Wire Harnesses:

32107-
THR-A21    

32107-
THR-A42    

32107-
THR-AC0    

32107-
THR-AM0    

32107-
THR-A22    

32107-
THR-A43    

32107-
THR-AD0    

32107-
THR-AN0    

32107-
THR-A31    

32107-
THR-A52    

32107-
THR-AE0    

32107-
THR-AP0    

32107-
THR-A32    

32107-
THR-A53    

32107-
THR-AF0    

32107-
THR-AR0    

 
LeŌ Rear Drain Tube:

70065-
THR-A00

 
If you have any of the above parts in stock, please email ahm_inflator_swap@ahm.honda.com
 requesƟng return and an OAR return request will be entered on your behalf.
 
Please include the following in the email:  

Your Dealer number

Part number

Part QuanƟty

Shipper number if available

 
New replacement harnesses and leŌ rear drain tubes have an updated part number and are
superseded in American Honda system. American Honda expects to start receiving these new parts
later this month.
 
 
Thank you,
 

 

Sent on 02 14 2020     Expires on 03 04 2020

From Parts Operations, Campaign Group

Subject Part Stop Sale / Return Request: 18-20 Odyssey Third-Row Accessory Power Outlet
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